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March 23, 2022 

 

Subject line: Intervention PLNGS Hearing Ref. 2022-H-02 

Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear 
Safety Commission, regarding the licence renewal of the NB Power Point 
Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station. 

I am a young person whose future will be directly impacted by choosing 
nuclear over renewables.  

My concern is that a nuclear plant thing would not be good and healthy in may 
of these following things and not only me but so many young people need our 
voices to be heard about this typical topic so please take it into some 
consideration for our youth will not justify in not being heard for 25 years!  

Please acknowledge receipt of this email goodbye  

My name is Tatiana Dedam  


